PHI KAPPA

University of lllinois

Greetings agamn from the Phi Kappa Crows at [llinois.

Fall finds the House settling back into the mode of academic
life after an all too shont summer. Returning to school, we found the
House under repair once again — this time the washrooms and
kitchen were rebuilt. Now the House is really in excellent condition,
thanks to hard work by many concerned people.

The linois Crows have become very active socially again this
viear, with a ['.lig assist from Social Chairman Dave Riley, Exchanges
have been planned with several top-flight sororities on campus, and
we built a homecoming deck in cooperation with Sigma Kappa
sorority, We won second place with our “"Computer Date Match™
Deck, a take off on a computer dating service run this semesier by
the Student’s Activity Council. Considenng our competition, we
were very happy to win second place. This result could not have
been achieved without a lot of effort’s being put out by several
people.

Athletically. we are still dominating Orange Division athletics. A
surprisingly tough Crow football team fought its way to the
semi-finals, before a heart-breaking loss m sudden-death ended the
season abruptly. Our soccer and volleyball reams finished strong
seconds, and our handball team won it all. Congratulations w our
athletes for their effort and participation!

Homecoming was a big success here this year, with a large alum
turnout. After the game, we had a steak dinner with the Junior and



